
Dear Senator Prozanski and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 

Please vote YES on HB 4145. This bill protects Oregon families and saves lives by prohibiting 
people convicted of stalking and partner abuse from purchasing or possessing guns. We need laws that 
keep guns out of the hands of violent offenders. Most homicide victims are women and children and the 
risk of death increases five-fold when an abuser has access to a firearm. Violent offenders should not 
have access to guns. 
 
Thank you, 
Kyna Moser 
 
907-370-3536 
Central Point, OR 
 


